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 Notice of EOL for T-51750GD065J-LW-BFN 

 

 

To KII   

Thank you for your continued purchase of our LCD modules. 
This is a notification of EOL for the following product. 

 

1. Part Number 
 
T-51750GD065J-LW-BFN 

 
 
2. Background 
 
Several of our suppliers have announced the EOL of electronic components. 
In addition, the production cost has risen because order volume for this product is 
small. 
For the above reasons, we regrettably announce EOL of this above-mentioned 
product. 
We will propose a similar model separately, so please consider switching. 
 
 
3. Schedule 
 
   Last Time Buy Order placement   ：June 15th, 2022 
           Last Shipment                                : September 30th, 2022 

We apologize for any inconveniences and appreciate your cooperation. 
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